
  
 CPC2018-1010 
 Attachment 2 
  

Renfrew Community Association Letter 
 

CPC2018-1010- Attach 2  Page 1 of 1 
ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 
 

 
June 2, 2018 
 
 

Hi Chris, 
 
Below is the Renfrew Planning Committee's feedback on behalf of the Renfrew 
Community Association Board: 
 
LOC2018-0100 - 914 7 Ave - Due June 2nd 
The Renfrew Planning committee has concerns that moving this home closer to the 
street will increase the apparent massing of the home. This raises questions about the 
precedent this will set. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Nathan Hawryluk 
Director, Planning 
Renfrew Community Association 
 


